
   

Attention all growers, viticulturists, and vineyard owners! The University of 

Arizona Cooperative Extension is conducting a Statewide Viticulture Needs 

Assessment and requires your help. Your anonymous feedback is essential, as 

it will inform Cooperative Extension as to how it can best serve the Arizona 

wine grape industry. Topics include production, irrigation, fertility, pest, 

pathogen, and disease management, among others.  To access the survey, use 

the link or QR code below. 

https://tinyurl.com/AZViticultureSurvey 

 
If you have any questions about the Needs Assessment Survey, please feel 

free to contact: 

Matt Halldorson 

The University of Arizona Cooperative Extension 

Director-Yavapai County 

Associate Agent-Agriculture and Natural Resources 

Area Agent-Viticulture 

928-445-6590 ex 224 

mmhalldorson@arizona.edu 
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